
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Literacy 
The children have told their own version of the story The Enormous 

Turnip using story language and have made sentences to write their 

story.  

Phonics 
L1 – children have practised oral blending and segmenting using robot 

voices – e.g c-a-t- cat! 

L3 – children learnt the GPCs igh and oa and long oo 

L3 – children revisited the GPCs short oo, ar and or and practised 

writing tricky words he, she, me. 

L6 – children learnt the GPC kn making the /n/ sound 

What a wonderful Harvest Festival at the beginning of this 

week. We collected many donations for the food bank 

and for the Rare Breeds Survival Trust. Thank you to 

everyone who contributed. 
 

Find Mrs Tanner’s bulletin here: 

https://www.queenswoodmorley.co.uk/news-and-events 

Reminders & Notices 

• Please ensure children have their piano books on the day of 

their lesson as their lesson cannot go ahead without them. 

• As it is getting colder - please send children with a hat (school 

colours) on Wednesdays for after swimming. 
 

Next Week 
Monday: Homework due 

Tuesday: PE pm 

Wednesday: Homework goes out, Swimming (children 

come to school in PE kits) 

Thursday:  

Friday: Piano am, PE pm 
 

 

 

Maths 
Rec: Children have been looking at measures and have been 

ordering buttons by size, comparing mass using balance scales 

and using mathematical vocabulary to describe volume and 

capacity. 

Y1: Children have been learning the number bonds to 10 using 

numicon pairs and singing our number bond song. 

Y2: Children have been revising number bonds to 10 and 20 

and have answered subtraction sums using these number 

bonds. 

Topic 
In Art, children learnt about tonal value and made a scale 

from dark to light using crayon, chalk and charcoal. They used 

charcoal and chalk to add shadow and light to 3D shapes. In 

History, children looked at the reasons the great fire spread so 

quickly and thought about how London could be rebuilt to 

stop a disaster like this happening again. In PSHE, children 

learnt about the UNICEF Convention of the Rights of the Child 

and found out about some of the special rights they have as 

children. We watched this video if you would like to share it 

again at home: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xOnm83W1yx0 

In Science, we discussed what different parts of our body can 

do and thought about our five senses. The children named the 

senses and decided which body part was used for each 

sense. We went on a sense walk with seeing and hearing 

telescopes and discussed what could be heard and seen 

around school. 
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